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Dear TRSU Parents and Families, 
  
As we plan for the reopening of school, I would like to again invite you to share your thoughts and concerns with 
us.  
  
At the beginning of June, many of you responded to an initial survey about the fall. Last week, I sent you a basic 
description of our plans for the reopening of school. Please let us know your thoughts and suggestions about those 
plans by responding to this survey: 
  
Return to School - July 21 Survey  
  
Thank you for sharing your ideas and questions with us. 
  
Lauren Fierman 
Two Rivers Supervisory Union 
Superintendent of Schools 
Ludlow, VT 
802-875-3365 
lauren.fierman@trsu.org 
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